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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 8:26 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: FPL rate hike

Please place the following email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket 
No. 20170007-EI. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
From: villagordi@aol.com [mailto:villagordi@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 1:47 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: FPL rate hike 
 
Dear Commissioner Brown,  
I am firmly opposed to the proposed rate hike to pay for the cleanup at Turkey Point. Please add my 
name to the list. 
Sincerely, Julia G. Villalon  
Pine Island, Florida 




